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Waste and Recyclables normally scheduled to be collected on Thursday will not be 

collected on Thursday, November 22
nd

 (Thanksgiving Day). Waste items will be 

collected on Thursday, November 29
th.

 Recycling normally scheduled for the second and 

fourth Thursdays will resume on December 11
th

.   

 

You may bring your waste and recyclables to MMWAC located on Goldthwaite Road 

during the hours of 7-4 Monday – Friday or 7-12 on Saturdays. They will be closed on 

November 22
nd

 for the holiday. 

 

For further information, please visit our website at www.auburnmaine.org 

 

Thank you for your understanding and compliance. 
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